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Lvsynski, Heather

Dear Planning and Environment Committee:

Councillor B. polhill (Chair), Councillors J.P. Bryant, D.G. Henderson, J.B. Swan and S. White and H. Lysynski

(Secretary)

On behalf of the SoHo Community Association,I want to advise that we are in full support of this toll\g
change and change to the Offical Plan of London for properties 142 Horton 5t.8.297,297,303,305 Richmond

St.

it wi¡ be a welcome addition to this part of our neighbourhood. We look forward to seeing the fruits of York

Development's labour.

Sincerely,

Tanya Park

SoHo London
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